**ATTENTION SOUTH BRUCE MINOR HOCKEY PARENTS ~ IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOU**
All parents are Welcome & Encouraged to attend the 
“Annual General Meeting”
for the South Bruce Minor Hockey Association 

which will be held on
 Thursday, May 25th 2017 ~ 7 PM 
at the Teeswater Community Centre.  
Registration for South Bruce Minor Hockey Association 

for the 2017-2018 Hockey season will be held 
on the following dates:
Wednesday May 31/17 from 6 - 8:30 PM 
~ at the Mildmay Community Center – Lobby
Saturday June 3/17 from 9AM -12PM  
~ at the Teeswater Arena – Meeting Room
Wednesday June 7/17 from 6 - 8:30 PM 
~ at the Teeswater Arena – Meeting Room 
***MORE INFO TO COME AFTER THE AGM MEETING IN MAY*** 
Hope to see you there!! 
